Powerful Connections —
A practical workshop

How to connect and people and
assets to improve wellbeing and
community-focused services.

Tuesday 9th December, Perth

Conversations about what matters to an individual can reveal examples of personal strengths
and community-based assets. Understanding this local context is important if we are to work
with individuals to realise their hopes and desired outcomes.

But how do we embed this approach into everyday practice?

This event, the second in a series, will demonstrate practical approaches to engaging with
communities by mapping assets and supporting people and practitioners to identify networks
and connections that can help to keep people well.

At this event you will:

be introduced to a range of practical tools and approaches to map the networks and
assets of individuals and communities

hear directly from people who have used these approaches in practice
explore the benefits and challenges of these approaches

contribute your experience and make links and connections to support you
make some plans for small tests of change

identify how to embed these approaches in practice and find out what support is
available .

This event will be useful for:

people with experience of assets based approaches including asset mapping who want to
develop their practice further, share experiences and learn from peers

practitioners from person centred care improvement teams who want to explore how
asset mapping can support personal outcomes approaches and co-production

community members, volunteers and peer workers who want to learn/share skills in
community connecting

anyone whose role involves connecting people with groups, informal supports and
services that could support them

people with an interest in co-production, asset based community development and
community engagement.




Event detalils:

Tuesday 9th December 2014,
10am-4pm

The Dewar’s Centre, Glover St,
Perth PH2 OTH

Limited spaces are available.
To book, email:
pphwadmin@alliance-
scotland.org.uk

There is no charge for this
event. However failure to notify

a cancellation before
4Lth December will result in a
charge of £30.




